

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

14 October 2025

**Dear Families** 

## Year 12 and 13 Spanish Trip to London - Tuesday 10 March 2026

We are pleased to inform you that our A-level cohort are invited to participate in a BFI Study Day in London on Tuesday 10 March 2026. The day will provide our students with the opportunity to delve deeper into current historical and political issues relating to dictatorships in Spain and South America, alongside learning about film language, developing film analysis skills and expanding their vocabulary.

We would like to propose that students make their own way to Victoria Train Station by 9.30am, where I will meet them outside of the Caffé Nero stand before the barriers and travel with them to the BFI Southbank. When the event finishes at 3.30pm, they will be free to leave and to make the journey home by themselves, students have expressed this as their wishes. However, as I have explained to them, if there are any issues with this arrangement from you their parents/carers, this will not be possible. If you do wish to discuss this further, please contact me on <a href="mailto:cpetchool.org.uk">cpetchool.org.uk</a>.

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our website.

Students are encouraged to bring their own lunches or money to purchase something to eat; there is a cafe at the BFI. **No peanut or nut related products are allowed to be taken on any school visit.** We also request that they bring a notebook and pen to take notes during the sessions.

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £23 per student. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear the cost of this trip, it will not take place unless parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute. Payment should be made via the MCAS app as soon as possible. This does not include tickets for train travel, which must be arranged independently. By train, it costs approximately £20.00 (ticket prices are subject to change, so this is just an estimate) for one adult ticket during off-peak times. It might be cheaper for students to travel as a group with a group train ticket. We also ask that you complete this Google form to provide consent for your child to take part in this trip.

If your child is eligible for financial support from the 16-19 bursary, please contact the Sixth Form team. Further information about the bursary can be found <u>HERE</u>.

We look forward to an unforgettable and enriching day with our A-Level linguists.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Chloe Potts

Teacher of Languages



















